Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Jen Howell

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

I don’t agree with this proposed increase. Our energy rates are already too high. The cost of living is constantly
increasing becoming too high to be able to afford day to day expenses. The reason for the increase is not justified
and should not be approved.



